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September 23, 2014 
Contact:  Robin Nutter, development@pilgrimhallmuseum.org 
Tel. 508-746-1620 ext. 7 
 
“Architecture from Archaeology” Special Display at Pilgrim Hall Museum 

  
Pilgrim Hall Museum is pleased to present “Architecture from Archaeology,” a special artifact 
display as part of Massachusetts Archaeology Month on October 11 & 12, 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. The 
display is free with museum admission, (museum members and Plymouth residents are admitted 
free). 
 
Archaeological digs in this region have helped historians and archaeologists to understand the 
architecture of 17th century Plymouth Colony. Even the smallest fragments from long lost 
structures can reveal clues as to how they were built and what they looked like. Objects recovered 
from 17th century sites in the greater Plymouth area from Pilgrim Hall Museum’s and other 
collections will be on display along with other objects, documents and photographs. See how 
archaeology has contributed to, and raised questions about, Plymouth Colony’s architectural 
history. 
 
This special display generously sponsored by Brian and Barbara Alosi. 
# 
 
 
Pilgrim Hall Museum is located at 75 Court Street (Route 3A), Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360.   
Information:  508-746-1620; Web site:  www.pilgrimhallmuseum.org 
Hours:  9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 7 days a week.  The Museum is closed on Christmas Day, New Year’s Eve and the 
month of January. 
Admission:  Adults $8.00; seniors (62+) $7.00; Children (5-17) $5.00; Families (2 adults with their children aged 5-17) 
$25.00.  Pilgrim Society members and Plymouth residents are admitted free. 
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